Team Premier Travel Basketball Donation Letter
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The team members of Team Premier would like to extend an opportunity for you to help our team pursue their dreams of competing against the finest players and teams across the Nation.
	Team Premier basketball is a competitive basketball program establishing itself in the Birmingham Metro area and we need your help. We are an independent nonprofit youth basketball program, and we are currently seeking donations to help defray the cost of our upcoming season. As you know, it takes a great deal of time and money to organize and run a basketball team. Monies are needed to cover team equipment, uniforms, and tournament expenses. It costs each member hundreds of dollars to compete in this elite division. This does not include travel, food, lodging or family member expenses.
	Our mission is to provide as many young athletes the opportunity and chance to develop their skills, learn life lessons and enjoy the game of basketball. Through participation in the highest level of amateur sports, Team Premier dedicated group of volunteer coaches and parents will shape the futures of these young athletes by giving them the opportunity to develop their self-confidence, camaraderie as teammates, improve their athletic skills, gain leadership abilities, and represent their community throughout the Birmingham Metro area.
	Any monetary donation would be greatly appreciated and would help our team tremendously in meeting our mission and goals. We would gladly accept donations of any denomination. All donations will be recognized on our Social Media platforms. Larger donations are tax deductible.

Thank you in advance for giving Team Premier a chance to play!!!
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